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7th May 2024 

 

Arrangements for Jeffers Y1 Children 08/05/24 

Dear Parents 

 

8:45 come into school as normal through Jeffers Class.  The children in Jeffers Class will start the day 

together. 

 

When the Reception children leave for Houghton, the Year 1 children will go to Shireen Class; this is a 

familiar arrangement for all of the Year 1 children as they learn together at various points of the day. 

Jeffers Class will come back together before the end of the school day and children will be dismissed 

through the usual classroom door. 

 

Please do get in touch if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Jill Nicholls 
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